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________________________________________________________     
1st December 2017
Dear Parent/Carer,

As you know Year’s 3 and 6 are performing A Christmas Story at St Thomas’ Church, in Wednesfield on Wednesday 13th December at 5.00pm.  
To help us prepare for this performance we will be holding a rehearsal at St Thomas’ Church on Tuesday 5th December during the afternoon. Children will leave after lunch and will travel by minibus to the church. They will return to school in time for normal end of day collection.

Please could you return the slip below to school on Monday.  

Thank you for your cooperation,       
Yours sincerely,

Mrs Gibbins

Deputy Head Teacher
A Christmas Story Rehearsal - St Thomas Church, 13th December.
Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………………………
Class: ………………………………..

I give permission for my child to attend the above rehearsal.

Emergency Contact Number: _______________________________

Medical Information: ____________________________________________________________
Signed: ……………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer
Date: ……………………………………..
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